
 Knights of Columbus 
 South Carolina State Council      

February 16, 2021 
 
 
To:  Worthy Grand Knights and District Deputies 
 
From: South Carolina Executive Committee 
 
Re:  Council Graphic Support 
 
 

In an ongoing effort to be supportive of your council, by providing a “High Level” of 
communication, attached is a graphic February flyer for your use.  
 
This flyer is designed to introduce interest and even better stimulate activity in your council. 
 
Because of the “Time Sensitive” content of this flyer, it has been suggested that you duplicate 
it and distribute it immediately. Suggestions of distribution are parish bulletin (both print and 
website publications), council website and other forms of social media, as an insert added to 
carry out fish fries as well as any Lenten activities, ask permission from Catholic School 
Principles to be inserted into their communications to the parents and most certainly to RCIA 
candidates. 
 
Let us not forget to reach out to our Spanish speaking prospects as well. 
 
As stated in our prior communications and at several virtual meetings, there are no accidents. 
God chose you Worthy Grand Knights to lead at this time. You cannot do this alone and you 
do not have to do this alone. From your Executive Committee’s lips to your ears – We 
appreciate you and your leadership and we will always do our absolute best to be of service to 
you. 
 
It is our sincere hope that this aids you in inspiring your council to become additionally active.  
 
God Bless, 
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